
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: #12-5-2019 

Date: 12/26/2019 

Subject: Last Reminder for 2020 Membership Drive 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

There are only five days left in this year's Membership Drive!  
If you have not renewed your membership, get your check in 
the mail to the Base Membership Chairman and make sure the 
check is dated prior to 12/31/2019. 
  

James C. Andrews 

13027 W. Skyview Drive 

Sun City West, AZ 85375 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
  
 


